CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



Planning Department Transportation Development Services Section

March 23, 2006

Marvin R. Kortum, P.E. 1605 Speakerman Drive SE Albuquerque, NM 87123

Re:

Certification Submittal for Final Building Certificate of Occupancy for

Warehouse on Aspen & site improvement, [J-14 / D145]

300 Aspen Avenue NW

Engineer's Stamp Dated 03/20/06

Dear Mr. Kortum:

P.O. Box 1293

The TCL / Letter of Certification submitted on March 21, 2006 is sufficient for acceptance by this office for final Certificate of Occupancy (C.O.). Notification has been made to the Building and Safety Section.

Albuquerque

Sincerely.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Nilo E. Salgado-Fernandez, P.E.

Senior Traffic Engineer

Development and Building Services

Planning Department

c:

Engineer Hydrology file CO Clerk